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13th June 2025 

 
Dear Year 11 Parents/Carers 

We are nearly there!  I wanted to start the letter by saying how brilliant your children/our students have been 

during this exam season.  As I write this letter they have just left following having their shirts signed, once again 

they conducted themselves so well and I am very proud of them. But there are still some exams to go: 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

AM:  Physics 
PM:  Music 

AM:  Spanish 
  

AM: DT: Textiles   

 
Runway Sessions: 

Monday 16th June:  

P2 – Music students are to remain in school for a final exam session for Music. 

P2 – Spanish teachers are available during P2 for a final exam session, I would encourage all Spanish students to 

attend. 

Tuesday 17th June: 

P3 – Textiles students should be in school for their normal timetabled lesson as a final exam preparation session. 

Final Week Notices: 

We ask that students ensure that they have emptied their lockers after their last exam and make sure any personal 

items in school are taken home. We would very much appreciate if students could return revision guides so we can 

recycle them for next year. We would also gratefully receive any preloved uniform items to pass on to members of 

the academy community.  

Leavers’ Events: 

The Year 11 Leavers’ Assembly takes place on Monday 23rd June, we ask that each student brings a maximum of 2 

family members with them and please make sure you have replied to inform us that you are attending. It is a busy 

event. The assembly finishes at around 2.45pm with opportunities for photographs outside the main entrance. The 

Prom then follows on Friday 27th June. 

This will be my final Year 11 exam letter and potentially the last time I write to you as parents of students at Morton 

Academy.  I want to thank you for entrusting us with the education of your children and for supporting us to do the 

best for them.  They really are a credit to you and I wish them the best of luck with their results in August. 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
Richard McGuire 
Principal 


